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TOWN OF BARNSTABLE ACCESSORY AFFORDABLE APARTMENT
PROGRAM

MINUTES
February 24, 2010 - 6:00 pm Town Hall, Hearing Room

Present: Laura F. Shufelt, Hearing Officer, Cindy L. Dabkowski, Accessory Affordable
Apartment Program Coordinator

Hearing Officer Laura F. Shufelt called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.

Appeal

Ms Shufelt gave an overview of the Accessory Affordable Apartment Program.
Ms Shufelt read the legal ad as published in the Barnstable Patriot. She then
read the findings and conditions to the applicant to ensure compliance with
all of the program requirements.

Public Comment was requested.

2 members of the public spoke in opposition to the addition of an accessory
apartment at 79 Longfellow Dr CV

A letter in opposition, written by an abutter was read into the hearing by Ms.
Syrjala.

Ms Shufelt again explained the Accessory Affordable Apartment Program and
the desired outcomes.

Action:

Ms Shufelt granted Comprehensive Permit No. 2009-052 — Hevener Fitzback
with conditions

Ms Shufelt rescinded Comprehensive permit 2003-10 Wright

Ms Shufelt rescinded Comprehensive permit 2006-062 Furlan.

Ms Shufelt granted an extension of Comprehensive permit No. 2008-059
Stewart

There being no other business the hearing adjourned at 6:35 p.m.
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